
 

Report on a visit at an exhibition 
 
On February 3rd 2023, class 8c from the Gymnasium Marienthal 
went to the “Museum für Hamburgische Geschichte“. The reason for 
this trip was a debating competition, which took place at our school, 
so we had to leave our room. 
The exhibition is about the youth and life at the end of the 20th 
century in Hamburg and it is divided into five sections.  
The first section is about the buildings and streets at that time. The 
second one is about the youth and their style. We were also 
confronted with the art, especially graffiti.  
The fourth section is about the music and, at last, the clothes.  
 
What is special about the exhibition is that you get an insight into the 
lives of young people in the 1980s, among other things an insight into 
a room of a young person. What kind of music people used to listen 
to, how they once dressed and in which direction the art went were 
also shown there.  
Something really enjoyable in the museum is that we could give our 
hands a try at graffiti art.  
Overall, the exhibition is really pleasant but we cannot generally 
recommend visiting “Eine Stadt wird bunt“ because even if it offers a 
lot of information about life at the end of the 20th century, it is not 
really interesting for us and also the small space the exhibition covers 
is a little bit disappointing.  
But it is still a good place for the ones who are interested in getting 
more information on the topic.  
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